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To:  Claire McCanny   

Clerk to the Ad Hoc Committee  

From:  Peter McCallion 

Clerk to the Committee for Education 

Date:  21 May 2015 

Subject: NIPSO Bill 

  

Claire, 

 

At its meeting on 20 May 2015, the Committee for Education noted correspondence from the 

NIPSO Ad Hoc Committee to the Chairperson in respect of the Northern Ireland Public 

Services Ombudsperson (NIPSO) Bill.  

 

The Committee agreed to forward recent relevant Ministerial correspondence it had 

received, to you for information. This is appended. 

 

Regards 

 

Peter McCallion 

Committee Clerk 

Committee for Education 

Room 375 
Parliament Buildings 
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